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6 FOGGYLEY SITE PLANNING BRIEF (AN211-2008) 
 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of the Planning and Transport Committee of 
27th October, 2008 wherein the Committee agreed, inter-alia, that the abovementioned site planning 
brief be referred to the Committee as a relevant material planning consideration. 
 
The Committee is asked to note accordingly. 
 
 
 


